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Homework is due on Wednesday 11th December 

Reading- please read every night & answer questions about what you have read. Reminder: 
Reading books should be kept for a minimum of 2 nights. 
Maths- This week we have been learning about division. See sheets for some division problems. Children might need support with these. 
Topic- On Wednesday, we had our French day learning about Brittany. Research and write 3 more facts about Brittany. 
Spellings – Children will now be tested on Thursday and new spellings will be set on Friday. Some children have moved groups so spellings may be repeated this half term but it is based on how they spell in their writing too.
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